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April 7, 2020 

 

 

TO ALL LAND USE BOARD MEMBERS: 

 

 

 Due to lack of business, the regular meeting of the Upper Pittsgrove Township 

Land Use Board scheduled for Thursday, April 16, 2020 will not be held. The next 

regular meeting is scheduled for Thursday, May 21, 2020 at 7:30 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

Respectfully, 

                                                                                                              

 

 

       Linda R. Stephens, Secretary 

       Upper Pittsgrove Township 

       Land Use Board 


